
At its meeting of April 29, 2015 the TTC Board received a staff presentation and adopted the 
recommendation in the report, as follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board forward this report to: 

1.  the City Manager’s Office; 
 

2.  the Ministry of Transportation Ontario 2015 Pan/Parapan Am Games office; and 

 
3.  the TO2015 Pan/Parapan Am Games organizing committee”. 
 
The Board also adopted the following motion: 

“That authority be delegated to the Chief Executive Officer to enter into any necessary 
agreements whereby the Province will reimburse the City and/or TTC for services provided for 
the 2015 Pan Am/Parapan Am Games, including any additional costs or losses arising from the 
provision of those services”. 
 


